BENJAMIN FRANKLIN AMERICAN INN OF COURT

For Practitioners Specializing in Intellectual Property Law

President Jacques L. Etkowicz

President-Elect Jeffrey H. Rosedale

Vice President/ Program Chair William J. Stoffel

Treasurer

Robert J. Duminiak

August 27, 2008

Paul F. Prestia (95-97)
Dr. George A. Frank (97-98)
William H. Murray (98-99)
John J. Marshall (99-00)
Gerard J. Weiser (00-01)
Kevin R. Casey (01-02)
John P. Donohue, Jr. (02-03)
Kenneth N. Klass (03-04)
Joshua L. Cohen (04-05)
Robert E. Cannuscio (05-06)
Kim R. Jessum (06-07)

Presidents Emeritus

Board Members at Large Chipo M. Jolibois Lauren Schmidt Henry Blanco White Stewart Wiener

Secretary

Stamatios Stamoulis

Immediate Past President Craig H. Evans (07-08)

BF Inn Website: www.innsofcourt.org/inns/franklininn/

Dear Inn of Court Members and Prospective Members:

You are cordially invited to the Organizational meeting of the Benjamin Franklin American Inn of Court. The meeting will be held on:

Wednesday, September 17, 2008, at 6:00 p.m.

This is an organizational meeting to kick off the 2008 - 2009 program year. Attached is an outline of this year's program topics, which will be both informative and entertaining.

The meeting will be held at the offices of Woodcock Washburn, LLP, Cira Centre, 12th Floor, 2929 Arch Street, Philadelphia, PA. Attendees will need a picture ID and to sign in with security in the lobby. The security guard will direct you to the meeting place.

If you plan to attend, please **RSVP** by **Friday, September 12, 2006** to Stam Stamoulis, telephone (302) 778-8431, email: Stamoulis@fr.com. Immediately following the program will be a social hour with hors d'oeuvres and beverages.

We encourage you to receive meeting notices by email. If you are receiving this notice by mail only, please send your email address to Stamoulis@fr.com.

Also, enclosed is a **Membership Application**. Please complete the form and return it with your yearly dues to the address indicated on the form. By completing the Membership Application and paying the nominal dues, **CLE credit** will become available to you at no charge for all of our substantive meetings.

We look forward to seeing you on September 17th!

Sincerely,

Jacques L. Etkowicz

President